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PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE 
 

 During the most recent license term, television station KQUP, Pullman, Washington 
(“Station”) has provided viewers in its community of license and the surrounding areas with 
excellent public affairs programming aimed at diverse audiences, including news, weather, sports, 
emergency information and other important current events, as set forth on the Station’s quarterly 
issues/programs lists. 
 

Due to simple administrative oversight, the Station’s issues/programs lists for Q4 2016 and 
Q2 2018 were not uploaded on time to the Station’s online public inspection file (“OPIF”).  
However, importantly, Word of God Fellowship, Inc. (“WOGF”), the licensee of the Station, has 
not received any queries or complaints from any member of the public concerning the Station’s 
programming or the contents of its public inspection file associated with the quarters in which the 
issues/programs lists were uploaded late (or, indeed, during any part of the Station’s most recent 
license term).  As set forth herein, the reported error was simply ministerial.  In addition, it should 
be noted that WOGF has uploaded the issues/programs lists to the Station’s OPIF on time during 
every other quarter of the Station’s preceding eight-year license term. 
  

In summary, WOGF has been in overwhelming compliance with the Commission’s rules 
during the Station’s preceding license term.  Accordingly, WOGF submits that no Commission 
action is warranted, and that grant of this license renewal application would serve the public 
interest, convenience and necessity. 
 
   
 


